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Annual Newsletter

2023 Events
Fish Fry FEBRUARY 24, MARCH 10
Christian Mother Speaker MARCH 20TH
Holy Hour/Adoration (Fall)
Confirmation Reception May 2nd
Annual Initiation Night (time variable)
Graduation Reception (May)
Country Kitchen at Parish Festival (July)
Member Appreciate Craft Night (Fall)
Rosary at the Grotto (October)
Christmas Adopt a Family (December)
Grandma & Me Movie Night (December)

Christian Mothers &
Women’s Association Officers
President: Kate Davis
Vice President: Ashley Frechen
Secretary: Liz Klein
Treasurer: Marlena Horak
Spiritual Coordinator: Rachel Feldpausch

A BIG THANK YOU!
Thank you to all of our members who donated their
time, talents, and resources to make our past year
successful! We could not have had a successful year
without you!

Annual Dues REMINDER

In order to better track who has paid dues each year,
we are now collecting dues during the month of
March. In lieu of the usual Christian Mothers
breakfast, we plan to host a Lenten speaker on
Monday, March 20th, so this is a great opportunity for
you to pay your dues. Dues are $5/year to better
track the dues collected.

Members' Dues Put to Good Use

This past year, we put your member money to good use
funding:

● Provided a Confirmation Banquet in February
● Hosted Sister Sarah Burdick for the Christian

Mother’s Breakfast in March
● Gave candy bars to all of the first

communicants.
● Provided a Graduation Reception and gave

away scholarships to 2 graduating seniors
● Donated $200 to the MHT Dinner Raffle in

October.
● Hosted a member appreciation craft night in

November where we created decorative
tabletop Christmas trees

● Donated gift card to a local family for our
adopt-a-family event in December.

● Hosted the Grandma and Me Movie Night in
December.

● Provided 29 babies and 2 RCIA candidates a
Catholic Prayer Book this past year,

Follow us on Facebook! Email: ChristianMothersFowler@gmail.com



Get Involved!
We are always looking for more volunteers! Please

contact us via email at
ChristianMothersFowler@gmail.com to volunteer.
Also watch your inbox for event by event Sign-up

Genius links. We look forward to seeing you at our
next event!

Save the Date! Monday, March
20th @ 7pm*, MHT Church
CMA Speaker: Pete Burak, Director of id

*Praise & Worship starting @ 6:30pm

This Lenten season, in lieu of our usual Christian
Mother’s Breakfast, we have decided to host a
speaker, and open up the event to the entire parish.
We are excited to announce that Pete Burak will be
speaking! Pete Burak is the director of id, the young
adult outreach of Renewal Ministries. He is a
graduate of Franciscan University of Steubenville,
and has a Master’s Degree in Theology from Sacred
Heart Major Seminary in Detroit, Michigan. Pete is a
frequent speaker on discipleship, evangelization, and
young adult topics, and he is the co-director of Pine

Hills Boys Camp. Pete and his wife, Cait, have five
children.

The exact topic of this topic is to be determined, so
please mark this in your calendar and stay tuned for
more details. This event is open to all ages. Pete will
talk for about 45-60 minutes. Come early for Praise
and Worship beginning at 6:3opm!

We hope to see everyone attend!

Mark Your Calendars!
This year’s MHT Fish Fry dinners are

February 24th and March 10th. As you know,
these require a large number of volunteers.
We hope you can help this year! Watch your

inbox for volunteer sign-up links.

Here are a couple of pictures from our most
recent event:  Grandma and Me Movie Night
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